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Best wishes, 
Dora. 
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Dear John, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. This is just a reminder that we are very excited to receive your article for our volume on AI and Education by June 30. As we had discussed, the book will be published with Springer’s Postdigital Science and Education book series. The tentative title for the book has been amended per series editor suggestion as follows: Trust and Inclusion in AI-Mediated Education: Where Human Learning Meets Learning Machines. 
 
I also was hoping to get this opportunity and attach the stylesheet for the Postdigital Science and Education series, which will help with reference styles for your submission. Please, let me know if I can be of any assistance as you are completing your manuscript. 
 
Very best wishes, 
 
Dora Kourkoulou
PhD Candidate | Department of Educational Policy, Organization and Leadership
Teaching Assistant | Global Studies in Education
Communications Research Assistant | Department of Anthropology

